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Events This Month 

Dec 3….....Property Work Day* 

Dec 4….Food Bank Donations* 

Dec 6...Full Moon Discussion+ 

Dec 7...Yarns From the Heart+ 

Dec 7……………....Book Group+ 

Dec 11….………...Spiral Scouts+ 

Dec11….....Belief Exploration+ 

Dec 11.Blue Christmas Service* 

Dec 14………....Board Meeting+ 

Dec 17...Green Team Meeting+ 

Dec 17…………….....Yule Ritual* 

Dec 18………Congregational   

                                      Meeting+* 

Dec 21..Yarns From the Heart+ 

Jan 1………...Corley Donations* 

Jan 4…..Yarns from the Heart+ 

Jan 6..Dungeons and Dragons* 

Jan 7……….Property Workday* 

Jan 8……………….Spiral Scouts* 

Jan 8……....Belief Exploration+ 

Jan 18...Yarns from the Heart+ 

Jan 18………....Board Meeting+ 

Jan 20……….Dungeons and  

                                      Dragons+ 

Jan 21...Green Team Meeting+ 

Jan 21……....Dream Workshop* 

Tuesdays….....Choir Rehearsal* 

Sundays………...Tarot Sunday+ 

Sundays...Mindfulness and   

                                Meditation+* 

*onsite 

+online  

The Path of Wonder 

The path of wonder is a journey 
that brings us down to size. Think 
of those pictures which reveal 
that our galaxy is just one of     
billions more. Or of when you’ve 
stared into the empty darkness of 
a midnight sky or an endless 
ocean. Such images remind us 
that the universe is more vast 
than we can imagine. They leave 
us with a sense of wonder that 
overwhelms. In the face of such 
an incomprehensible abyss, one 
can’t help but feel humbled and 
small.  

But religion never wants us to stop there. Hold on it says. Just stand at 
the abyss a bit longer. Lean in a little bit more.  And when you do, 
you’ll realize that this path doesn’t end with a deep darkness that 
doesn’t care. No, if we remain there in witness long enough, a new 
message emerges. You look into the vast mystery and surprisingly, it 
stares back, as if to say, “Welcome home.”  Read more…  
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Worship in December 
Sundays at 11:00am 
Theme: The Path of Wonder 
Join us via Zoom https://zoom.us/

j/565460176 

December 4: Online and In Person 
The Wonder Zone 
A sacred time of year all over the world. As we 
follow our own sacred traditions can we create 
space for others’ traditions as well? 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Lydia Patrick (she/her), Service Leader 
 
December 11: Online and In Person 
I Wonder as I Wander 
Curiosity leads to new ideas, understandings, and 
experiences. How might wandering in mind, 
body, or spirit grow our souls? 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her), Service Leader 
 
December 18: Online and In Person 
Light One Candle 
“Tis the season to explore the miracles and    
wonders of life. Is it a miracle that one small   
candle can chase away the darkness? Maybe not 
… unless we can see the miracle in everything. 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her), Service Leader 
 
December 25: Online and or In Person 
Christmas, Cocoa, Coffee and Community 
Gather for a casual Christmas morning with    
family and friends as we share the lighter side of 
Christmas together. Children are very welcome to 
wear their PJs, and bring their stuffies and blan-
kets, as we tell a story or two and sing some fun   
Christmas songs together. 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her), Service Leader 
 

 

 

After Hour &  

Faith Development   

Sundays at 12:30pm 

December 4: Online & in person 
Town Hall Meeting 
Presentation of 2023 Budget & 
Discussion 

December 11: Online only 
Belief Explorers 
No One Is Outside the Circle of 
Love 

December 18: In person only 
Family Faith Development 
The Wonder of Winter Holidays 

December 25:  
No Program 
Merry Christmas! 
 

https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176


 

 

Worship in January 
Sundays at 11:00am 
Theme: The Path of Finding 

Our Center 
Join us via Zoom https://zoom.us/j/565460176 

January 1: Online and In Person 
Sunday Morning Worship Service 
 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Sherree Bailey (she/her), Service Leader 
 
January 8: Online and In Person 
Sunday Morning Worship Service 
 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her), Service Leader 
 
January 15: Online and In Person 
What is Spirituality? 
What is spirituality?  It’s one of those words.  It’s 
made fun of.  It becomes memes.  It’s used by 
some as a judgment over others. Across all reli-
gions and world views that do not include reli-
gion, however, spirituality plays a role.  How can 
that be? Come and let us explore this question: 
What is spirituality?  
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Bob Patrick (he/him), Service Leader 
 
January 22: Online and or In Person 
Finding the Beat 
Does music play a role for you in the path of find-
ing your center? Is there a “beat” in your life that 
informs the rhythm of your life?  
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her), Service Leader 
 
January 29: Online and or In Person 
A Shifting Changing Center 
As we grow and change through the years, so too 
do our priorities. When our sense of Self shifts 
dramatically, how can we find our center anew? 
 
Join us in person or via Zoom 
Elna Brynestad (she/her), Service Leader 
 
 
Looking Ahead 
February Theme: The Path of Love 

 

After Hour &  

Faith Development   

Sundays at 12:30pm 

 
January 1: In person only 
Faith Development:  
What’s Your Word? 
 

January 8: online only  
Belief Explorers 

January 15: in person only 
Family Faith Development 
Mapping the Heart 

January 22: online & in person 
“Good Trouble” 
Put your UU Faith in Action 

January 29: online & in person 
Adult Faith Development 
Looking Ahead to Love 

https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176
https://zoom.us/j/565460176


 

 

 

Gadding About 

  by Reverend Jan Taddeo (she/her) 

Our Unitarian 
Universalist 
faith invites 
us on an ever-
changing,   
ever-evolving 
spiritual  
journey. We 
have core  
values that 
guide us and 

covenants that keep us on the path together. 
The core values of Unitarianism, Universal-
ism, and Unitarian Universalism and the  
covenants we hold with one another have 
been evolving and changing since our earliest 
covenant, the Cambridge Platform, in 1648.  

The most recent form of our values and 
promises were adopted in 1985, known to 
many of us as our Seven Principles and Six 
Sources. These can and should continue to 
inspire us, even as we explore new language 
to articulate the evolution of our understand-
ing of who we are and the promises we need 
to make at this time to move us closer to   
creating models of the Beloved Community 
within and among our congregations, and in 
the wider world. 

Please take time to review and engage with 
the process and conversations about our core 
values as stated in Article II of the Bylaws of 
the Unitarian Universalist Association. You 
can learn and explore about this great         
endeavor at this link: www.uua.org/a2sc. 
And please be sure to join us for worship,    
especially on January 8 as we explore this  
effort during and after the service.  

I am personally enthusiastic about this     
turning point in our evolving faith. The      
proposed draft language for our values and 
covenant is centered on Love … a Love that 

knows no bounds, a love that connects us, 
guides us, and compels us to actions that   
affirm the human dignity and worth. The  
values that we articulate in this draft           
covenant are Justice, Equity, Evolution,    
Pluralism, Generosity, and Interdependence. 
There is explicit covenant language for each 
of these values stating the promises we make 
with other member congregations to live into 
these values. 

In December we explore the path of Wonder - 
wondering about answers to big questions, 
wondering about the state of the world and 
our part in it, wondering about miracles, 
grief, joy, birth, death, and the many rituals 
and traditions that mark our wonderings. In 
January, we explore the path of Finding our 
Center - perhaps the center of our personal 
lives, the center of our congregational life, the 
center of our faith tradition, the center we 
hold in this moment.  

I go into this winter season wondering about 
the state of the world and my, and our, and 
Unitarian Universalism’s capacity to grow, 
evolve, and shape ourselves to meet the 
needs of our time. We know that great  
changes are already taking place - climate 
change, financial challenges, wealth            
disparity, political division, and so much 
more. Who do we need to become and how 
do we need to be during the tumultuous 
times ahead? Who do we need to partner 
with? What resources do we have to offer, 
and what resources will we need? Who do we 
need to be and what core values will guide 
us? There are many questions for us to         
explore together, and the possibilities for rich 
conversations are abundant. 

On the path with you… 

Reverend Jan 

http://www.uua.org/a2sc


 

 

Covid Guidelines Update 
To borrow a line from the ancient Greek philosopher       
Heraclitus, the only constant in life is change. This has been 
especially true over the last few years as we have seen COVID
-19 variants come and go, the development of different  
treatments and vaccines, and the evolution of recommenda-
tions to correspond with those changes. UUCG’s policies are 
also evolving in response to our latest stage of the pandemic. 
This column describes those changes, along with giving a 
brief description of our reason for each change. Anyone who 
wants a fuller discussion of the reasons behind the changes is 
welcome to send an email to president@uucg.org. I would be 
happy to oblige. 
 
Over the summer the Board authorized the reintroduction of 
the intention table. This was driven by the copious amount of 
research available at this point, which shows that the vast 
majority of COVID-19 transmission is due to breathing 
shared air, rather than through shared items. Accordingly, 
use of the intention table does not significantly increase risk 
to the congregation. 
 
The Board approved re-opening the nursery during services 
and guidelines for in-person faith development for young 
children. Reverend Jan is currently working to ensure we 
have staff and volunteers for that, and soon we hope to      
announce that the nursery is ready to re-open. The           
availability of COVID-19 vaccines for children as young as six 
months was the primary driver in this decision. 
 
The Board authorized the resumption of potluck meals.   
Eating in a large group is an inherently risky activity, and  
incredibly valuable for promoting our shared community. 
Accordingly, during periods of relatively low risk and with 
safeguards in place, we want to allow the option for the    
congregation to eat in a communal setting. This decision was 
guided by too many sources to list them all. To mention just 
a couple, the CDC masking guidelines and the fact that we 
have now seen almost two months of “low” risk were          
important to this decision. 
 
Each of the recent changes has added options that individu-
als may take advantage of or not based on their own         
preferences and risk tolerance. The Board has also discussed 
the possibility of changing our masking policies for services, 
but we recognize that this would be a step of a fundamentally 
different nature. Accordingly, in the coming weeks we will 
seek guidance from the congregation on how to balance the 
risks and benefits of differing masking policies. Our goal is to 
be as inclusive as possible, being aware that our congrega-
tion includes both people with risk factors that make COVID
-19 extraordinarily dangerous and others who feel that  
wearing a mask interferes with their ability to take part fully 
in the congregation. Please look for our survey in your email. 
                        Ed Miller (he/him) 
                        President, UUCG Board of Trustees  

From the  

Endowment Fund 
 
Did you have a birthday this 
year?  Of course you did. 
 
Did you know that Birthday 
Club checks to the UUCG 
Endowment Fund is our 
primary source of funding? 
Our Endowment Fund 
(started in 1997) has grown 
to almost $100,000. 
Over the years the Fund has 
been able to make grants 
for GA attendees,           
leadership development,   
and make a loan to improve 
UUCG’s septic system and 
bring it up to current code. 
 
Thanks to our members 
who made a contribution in 
2022. Never to late to make 
a tax deductible donation, 
and wishing you a happy 
and healthy 2023. 

From the Board 

Congregational Conversation 
after the service on Dec 4th. 
The proposed 2023 operating 
budget will be presented. 

The proposed budget can be 
found here https://
drive.google.com/file/
d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27
cYVjcguByn-8/view?
usp=share_link 

Also for discussion is an Open 
Question from the board: 
"What do we about our   
aging building?" 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27cYVjcguByn-8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27cYVjcguByn-8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27cYVjcguByn-8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27cYVjcguByn-8/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13MHFhdRbut2_HgVWfF27cYVjcguByn-8/view?usp=share_link


 

 

Green Team Beautification Breakfast 

January 7, 2023 at 9:30am 

 

“You cannot get through a single day without having an impact 

on the world around. What you do makes a difference, and you 

have to decide what kind of difference you want to make.”                                         

--Jane Goodall 

 

Come make a difference! Join the UUCG Green Team 

on Saturday, January 7, for a ‘Brainstorming Beautifi-

cation’ Breakfast. We will gather to discuss projects 

and plans for 2023 as well as taking another look at our 

purpose while we nosh and nibble.  

 

Bring your concerns and your appetites for our  

January Planning Breakfast, 9:30-11:30 AM, 1/7/2023. 

Lay Ministry:  Green Space 

Pest Control 
 
Did you know that our 
Green Team and staff 
have been evaluating the 
chemicals used in our 
pest control? 
 
There was a lot of          
research and discussion 
that went into this and we 
decided to switch        
companies from the one 
we used to use. We are 
also going to stop      
spraying for spiders     
outside the building. 
Please help keep our 
building clean to reduce 
the amount of chemicals 
we need to use. 
 



 

 

Holding the Holidays with Curiosity 

By George Beecher (he/him) 

Each year, in our meditation community at Two Hands Sangha, as we approach the holidays, there's a 

tension that builds, crests and recedes like a wave on the ocean.  Sometimes it is a gentle wave, and 

sometimes...well,  sometimes it can feel like a tsunami! Family, money, time, and fear can often turn 

"the most wonderful time of the year" into a very Grinchy holiday trifecta! 

To help meet this wave and ride it like a professional surfer, we typically will have dharma talks to help 

with each.  Last weekend we gave our usual talk on gratitude at Thanksgiving, which is a great help to 

deal with family stress around the holiday best meant to appreciate one another, but which often comes 

with a lot of familial challenges.   

In the coming weeks we will have a dharma talk about giving and generosity related to Christmas, and 

maybe one or two on how to navigate the financial, familial, and emotional aspects surrounding that 

holiday. 

And finally we will have our annual Intention Setting Ceremony, which is kind of like a Buddhist New 

Year's Resolution practice, without all the pressure of failure and with all the promise of our most   

skillful intentions and the hearts deepest wishes. 

What we're doing differently this year, than we have in the past, is we're approaching all of these with a 

particular focus on curiosity.  While pondering our Thanksgiving dharma talk a couple of weeks ago, 

and its place in the annual "Holiday Trifecta", I realized that what they all have in common is that they 

can each benefit best when approached with a mind of curiosity.  It is in that spirit of curiosity that I 

would love to invite you to join us and see if perhaps a little meditative contemplation on gratitude, 

generosity, and intention with a heaping helping of curiosity might be something that can benefit you 

and your holiday season as well.   

We hope to see you at Two Hands Sangha, Sundays at 6-8pm in the Sanctuary of UUCG!  

Please be sure to RSVP via https://www.meetup.com/two-hands-sangha-buddhist-meditation-

community/ if you wish to attend. Happy Holidays!  

Lay Ministry:  Spiritual Growth 

Faith Development 

Resources 

Explore The Path of Wonder 

throughout the month of 

December with these  

resources.     

 

Also find resources on the 

celebration of Winter  

Holidays here.  

 

And look to your e-News  

toward the end of December 

for resources on our January 

theme, Finding Our Center.   

https://www.meetup.com/two-hands-sangha-buddhist-meditation-community/
https://www.meetup.com/two-hands-sangha-buddhist-meditation-community/
https://sites.google.com/view/uucgfaithdevelopment/themes/wonder
https://sites.google.com/view/uucgfaithdevelopment/extras/winter-holidays
https://sites.google.com/view/uucgfaithdevelopment/extras/winter-holidays


 

 

The Wonder of the Season 

By Candice Bizzell (she/her) 

Tis the season for Wonder! The Yule season, the Season of Cheer and Good Tidings.  

It’s beautiful to see the wondrous look on a child's face this time of year. The lights that twinkle at night are 

dazzling and the smile of a child peering at the bright colorful dancing lights is so beautiful. The magic they 

see this time of year is truly wondrous.  

As I grow older I try so hard to regain that innocent childlike wonder around these days. While growing up 

there were two holidays that my family just loved, Halloween and Christmas. I didn’t love Christmas just for 

the presents, I also love it for the family I would see. Looking back, I have fonder memories seeing my cousins 

and family rather than the gifts I received. My Aunt Grace would always task us with discovering traditions 

celebrated all over the world at the Yule Time. And during our family gathering we would talk about what we 

had discovered. We celebrated Christmas with the traditions of the Irish, Germans, Italians, French, and  

Hungarian from what I can remember. My cousins and I would create a play or sing songs to entertain our 

family. The food would be from the various cultures we had studied through the year. It was our own family 

tradition. Living with my mother I would be carted from one family member's house to the other as we        

celebrated with so many different family members. 

When I moved in with my father the traditions were all very different. The week of Christmas we would spend 

making tamales and chili and enjoy the fruits of our labor for dinner on Christmas Eve. Christmas eve night I 

could open one gift under the tree and we would have a fire in the fireplace and my Step mother and I would 

spend a good portion of the day preparing for Christmas day. On Christmas Day we would pack all the food 

up and drive to my Grandfather's house and have dinner with him, my cousins, Uncle and Aunt. It was a 

small gathering of family, very different from my mothers family.  

These two different traditions are now part of my life. The discovery of how other cultures celebrate and   

honor this time of year is so magical for me. In addition to these I have added a few of my own in honor of my 

Pagan path. Several of us have some beautiful traditions that we’ve shared with others, here are mine and a 

few that were shared with me.  

Mother’s Night 

Mothers night is an evening I celebrate to honor my ancestral mothers, without them I would not be here. I 

set up an altar with photos of the women in my family tree. I write a letter to my Mother, Grandmothers and 

Aunt that I knew. I offer them drinks and food that I know they liked and light candles with their presence. I 

do this in solidarity as it’s a very personal ritual for me. I read about this Norse tradition in 2011, when I     

became pagan, and I have practiced it since.  

Deck the Halls, Decorations & Yule Logs! 

Decking the halls with evergreens and yule logs (although smaller now) traditions have been around for     

centuries, and in multiple cultures. Although the size of the ever green and the yule log has now flipped the 

symbolism is still there. Evergreens symbolize life, rebirth and renewal, it was a much smaller evergreen that 

was brought in to decorate the home, but the green encouraged people to get through the winter. The yule 

log, originating in Scandinavia, was a felled Ash or Oak tree and brought in to provide fire for the next year. A 

piece of the yule log was put aside to burn with next year's log.  

Sharon Yun makes wreath making a tradition in her home, as she has also done wreath making classes in the 

past.  

Pam Neis’ family has been celebrating Yule the same for 40+ years now, and in her ritual she includes         

decorating and a Yule log;  

“It starts with appetizers; then the ritual which includes the adults lighting a candle to represent their hopes 

for the coming year from the Yule log; the children make a wish as they decorate the tree with an ornament 

with their name; then the battle between the oak and holly kings. After the ritual I give out my presents and 

then we feast on prime rib.”         cont. on next page 

Lay Ministry:  Spiritual Growth 



 

 

The Wonder of the Season (cont.) 

By Candice Bizzell (she/her) 

Hospitality and Gift Giving 

This tradition is for many the reason for the season. I love hosting company and giving gifts (receiving 

them is grand as well). My favorite part about this is seeing people's faces when they come into my 

home and the wonderment of the decorations, the twinkle in their eyes as they take the first bite of 

some delicious food and the joy and excitement when they open the gifts presented to them. I love 

seeing their faces shine in wonder as they feel like that child once again seeing bright dancing lights 

and magic all through the air during this wonderful season.  

These traditions go hand in hand and traditionally gifts are given to the Gods & Goddesses, house 

spirits and spirits of the land.  

In 2019, Aline introduced me to the Tomten, and since then, I read The Tomten by Astrid Lindgren on 

the night of the solstice and place out an offering of oatmeal and butter for them to bless my home. 

 

What traditions do you celebrate that bring you wonderment and joy?  

Lay Ministry:  Spiritual Growth 



 

 

December Book Group Selection 

The Paper Bag Christmas   

    by Kevin Alan Milne 

Book Group Meeting Dec 7th at 7pm 

 

“Dr. Christopher Ringle is the last person you'd expect to find 

moonlighting as Santa Claus at the mall on the day after 

Thanksgiving. But it is there that he meets a young man 

named Molar Alan, who desperately needs a new perspective 

on the underlying value of Christmas. 

Dr. Ringle recruits Mo and his older 

brother as volunteers at a nearby chil-

dren's     hospital for the holiday sea-

son. At the hospital, Mo is tasked to 

help bring holiday cheer to the young 

cancer patients on the fifth floor. His 

biggest challenge is befriending a   

decidedly angry girl who is so embar-

rassed by her scarred              appear-

ance that she hides her face behind 

the safety of a paper bag.     Almost in 

spite of himself, Mo finds that Christmas joy emanates from a 

source far greater than the North Pole, while the young girl 

learns that she is more beautiful than she had ever imagined.”  

Lay Ministry:  Connecting Within 

https://forms.gle/y1uHmBonsWFAXQRk8


 

 

Lay Ministry:  Connecting Within 

Starting Point is now 

Sharing the Journey! 
Come reengage on your path 

within Unitarian Universalism 

and UUCG.  Reignite the fire of 

commitment and engagement!    

 

• This program is recommend-

ed as part of your discern-

ment process for engaging 

with UUCG.   

• Completion of Sharing the  

Journey is one path to mem-

bership.   

• Whether you are a long-term 

UU or are new to our faith, 

join us as we explore the  

experience of small group 

ministry in four sessions.  

Through the month of  

January we will explore  

The Path of  

Finding Our Center 
 

We do not become writers… danc-
ers… musicians…helpers…

peacemakers. 
We came as such. We are. 

Some of us are still catching up to 
what we are. 

~Clarissa Pinkola Estes  

 

 

Question for the Journey:  

Have you ever felt like you are  

finally catching up to who you are? 

http://beluminary.com/catching-up-to-what-you-are/


 

 

Lay Ministry:  Connecting Beyond 

Restorative Justice 

By Barbara Stahnke (she/her) 

 

“Restorative justice focuses on relationships, the need for repair when 

relationships are broken or violated, and the question of who within the 

community is responsible for meeting “the obligations and needs that   

are created through violation” (148). Mariame Kabe 

 

As I write this, I want you to know that I am not an expert; I am not a 

parent of student in the Gwinnett County Schools; I am not a teacher or 

leader in the Gwinnett County Schools.  I do write this because I am   

concerned that the media hype is suggesting a return to a vigorous     

punishment model.  The prior policies led to disproportionate impacts  

on students of color, especially black students, in the Gwinnett County 

Schools.  Gwinnett County had a higher number of black students being 

sent to alternative schools than the combined total of black students in 

the other metro Atlanta School Districts.   

You can read more about this here.   

 

The Gwinnett County School leadership is working to transition to a    

Restorative Justice framework; this transition has been called into   

question due to recent events of violence.  Teachers, parents, students, 

journalists, community leaders and the community in general have been 

called into and out of the conversation around this change.   

 

Restorative Justice moves away from traditional punishment models in seeking justice within the       

community. The implementation of this model within the Behavioral Policies  (the whole policy can be 

found here)  in the Gwinnett County Schools is part of a process to aid by trying new models.  The leaders 

are hoping that the disproportionate impacts can be addressed by considering the complexity involved in 

relationships within a diverse student-teacher-community body.  Student misbehavior should not lead to 

punishment but to accountability and healing broken relationships.  Sometimes the broken relationships 

are in the community itself.  I believe we must start somewhere.  This is a step, and the processes must be 

allowed time to work – not fall back to older models that caused disproportionate harms.  As Gwinnett 

Community Members here at UUCG, I hope you will read, listen and learn about Restorative Justice and 

also Transformative Justice.  

 

Below find some resources that I am finding useful in my exploration: 

 

Podcast: Finding our Way. Season 2, Episode 12. Harm, Punishment, and Abolition with Mariame Kaba. 

Podcast:  The Gray Area with Sean Illing. The Limits of Forgiveness.  March 21, 2022 

Podcast:  School Me.  Restorative Justice Practices in the Schools.  Part 1 and 2.  March 2021. 

Gwinnett STOPP https://www.gwinnettstopp.org/ 

Restorative Justice in U.S. Schools: A Research Review.  February 2016. 

We Do this Til We Free Us, Part VI.  Mariame Kaba.  (If you will buy, please purchase here.)  

 

“It is easier to build strong children than to repair broken men”.  ~Frederick Douglas 

Give Away the Plate 

2023 1st Q Recipient: 

Chattahoochee 

Riverkeepers 

[Their] mission is to         

educate, advocate and     

secure the protection and 

stewardship of the         

Chattahoochee River,       

including its lakes, tributar-

ies and watershed, in order 

to restore and conserve 

their ecological health for 

the people and wildlife that 

depend on the river system 

and in recognition of the 

important ecosystem func-

tions provided throughout 

the region and planet.  

https://www.washingtonexaminer.com/policy/education/georgia-largest-school-district-punish-black-students-more-others
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/33492
https://www.gwinnettstopp.org/
https://jprc.wested.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/RJ_Literature-Review_20160217.pdf
https://bookshop.org/p/books/we-do-this-til-we-free-us-abolitionist-organizing-and-transforming-justice-mariame-kaba/18582309?ean=9781642595253


 

 

Nurturing Connections 

Visit our Calendar Online for more information and links to our Zoom rooms.   

For all of the Zoom events, go to https://zoom.us/join (or  
call 646-558-8656) and enter the Meeting ID 

Book Group Dec 7  7pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 144-736-833 

Food Bank Dropoff Dec4  2pm-4pm 
 Front Porch at UUCG 

Tarot Sundays every Sunday at  5pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 978-9585-2363  

Yarns From the Heart Dec 7   10am 
 Email admin@uucg.org to be added to the email list and receive the Zoom link 

Spiral Scouts Dec 11  12:30pm 
 For children ages 3-12 and their families.  Preregistration is required 

Belief Explorers Dec 11  12:30pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 896-987-304 

Covenant Choir Gathering every Tuesday at 7pm 
 Onsite 

Property Work Day Dec 3  10am 
 Onsite 

Green Team Meeting Dec 17   9:30am 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 926-178-30455  

Sylvan Sanctuary Ritual Dec 17  6pm 

 Zoom Meeting ID: 528-297-2479  

Board Meeting Dec 14  7pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 956-757-31773  

Full Moon Ritual Dec 6  7:30pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 933-1676-4508  

Mindfulness and Meditation  every Sunday  6pm 
 In Person and Online 

Blue Christmas Service Dec 11  3pm 
 In Person and online Zoom Meeting ID: 565-460-176 

Christmas Eve Service Dec 24  6pm 
 In Person and online Zoom Meeting ID: 565-460-176 

https://www.uucg.org/calendar-of-events/
https://zoom.us/join
mailto:admin@uucg.org


 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

       

December 2022 



 

 

Nurturing Connections 

Visit our Calendar Online for more information and links to our Zoom rooms.   

For all of the Zoom events, go to https://zoom.us/join (or  
call 646-558-8656) and enter the Meeting ID 

Food Bank Dropoff Jan 1 2pm-4pm 
 Front Porch at UUCG 

Tarot Sundays every Sunday at  5pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 978-9585-2363  

Yarns From the Heart Jan 4   10am 
 Email admin@uucg.org to be added to the email list and receive the Zoom link 

Spiral Scouts Jan 8  12:30pm 
 For children ages 3-12 and their families.  Preregistration is required 

Belief Explorers Jan 8  12:30pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 896-987-304 

Covenant Choir Gathering every Tuesday at 7pm 
 Onsite 

Property Work Day Jan 7  10am 
 Onsite 

Green Team Meeting Jan 21   9:30am 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 926-178-30455  

Board Meeting Jan 18  7pm 
 Zoom Meeting ID: 956-757-31773  

Dungeons and Dragons open session Jan 6  6pm 
 In Person—Registration Required 

Dungeons and Dragons open session Jan 20  6pm 
 Online—Registration Required 

Yarns From the Heart Jan 18   10am 
 Email admin@uucg.org to be added to the email list and receive the Zoom link 

Dream Workshop Jan 21  5pm 
 In Person—Registration Required 

Mindfulness and Meditation  every Sunday  6pm 
 In Person and Online 

https://www.uucg.org/calendar-of-events/
https://zoom.us/join
mailto:admin@uucg.org
mailto:admin@uucg.org
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January 2023 


